
Compassion starts
with YOU.

You are blocking the footpath.
Please relocate your vehicle.

The City of Kalamunda is committed to
ensuring our footpaths remain safe and
accessible. 

Please consider footpath users 
and think before you park.

Blocking footpaths can particularly impact
people with young children or prams,
people with a disability, seniors, and those
with mobility limitations. 

Blocking footpaths forces pedestrians
onto the road or onto unstable ground,
which could result in serious injury 
or disorientation. 

For more information
www.youtube.com/watch?v=Bo4QVfY6pGs

Ph: 9257 9999


